

Froebelian School Form IV's Weekly Newsletter 29 September 2023

Our ethos theme next week will be:

We work well with others.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another busy week in FIV. The children have taken to their Captaincy Roles like "ducks to water". Well doe to everyone! The House Captains will get to lead their first House meeting next week.

English

In English lessons this week, the children have marked their practice comprehension. They have also worked on "The Diary of Anne Frank" and recapped work on mixed grammar skills, including word classes.

Maths

The children completed a practice maths paper in the lessons this week and we have continued work on reasoning and problem solving this week. We have also looked at negative numbers.

Spellings

We have asked the children to write their new spellings into their Spelling Writing book, as part of their learning homework.

Assessment Folders

Assessment folders have been sent home and you will see the comprehension paper in the folder, which we have been through in class. The biggest issue for most was the timed factor. It would be helpful for your child to look over the paper with you over the weekend, before the signed folder comes back to school.

Pupil Planners

Please ask your child to have a look at the parts of the planner that need signing and sign over the weekend. The Planner should be in school every day. Please sign the planner over the weekend and write any additional comments that you feel are necessary.

Three Peaks Challenge

Please ensure that any outstanding forms are returned by Monday. Sponsor forms will be coming out next week, once the new charity has been announced.

Uniform

As part of the Home School Partnership Agreement, the pupils are expected to have the correct uniform and wear it with pride. This means that on a sport day they should have their full kit with them and be wearing the correct sport uniform. On a non-sport day, the children should arrive at school and leave school in their caps/hats and blazers. Some children are arriving at school without the correct uniform. As Form FIVs, we expect them to be excellent role models for the younger children, and amazing ambassadors of the school.

If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on n.smith@froebelian.co.uk, or write a note in the Pupil Planner.

Have a good weekend.

Kind regards,

Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson

Calendar Dates

Mon 2 October Harvest Festival Assembly (thank you for your generosity)

Thurs 5 October Parent Forum 8:15-9:15am